
 

 

 

In an effort to start the  

2019-2020 school year the 

right way, we welcome all 

students and parents to an 

“Open House” event at TES 

on Tuesday      

September 3rd between 

4:30 & 6:30 p.m. 

We feel this will be a great opportunity for students to 

visit their new classrooms, see their teachers, bring in 

supplies, and connect with friends.  This will also be an 

opportunity for parents to visit the school to meet the 

teachers and to clarify anything about the upcoming year 

and to pay school fees. We also anticipate this will help 

deal with any anxiety some students deal with at the 

start of a new school year.   

All TES students who come will receive a hot dog, 

and a drink.  

Have a great summer – looking forward to seeing 

everyone on September 3rd! 

 


